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The Heartbreak to Hope Program has accredited facilitators in several states 
and regions. Program Co-Chairs, Kathy Andras and Nina Schloffel did not of 
meet their objective of reconnecting with these facilitators. Our objective is 
to fulfill this objective in the next quarter. Plans are to: 

§ Determine those facilitators with active Heartbreak to Hope programs 
in their chapter/communities and assess: 

o If the training was helpful in building their program? 
o What worked? 
o What didn’t work? 
o What needs to be added or changed? 
o What additional resources can National provide? 

§ To promote viability? 
§ To encourage growth? 

 
§ Determine those facilitators who have not established Heartbreak to 

Hope programs in their chapters/communities and assess: 
o What roadblocks prevented successful start-up programs? 
o Was the training a contributing factor? 
o What needs to be added or changed? 
o What additional resources can National provide? 

 
Program Co-Chairs will be meeting to design an appropriate 
survey/questionnaire for this assessment along with a strategy for its 
application. 
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